
 
 

Year 3 
Autumn Term 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back. We have a very busy year ahead of us so we would like to share some 
information with you about this term including important dates and information about 
the curriculum content we will be covering in the Autumn Term. Keep an eye on our 
class blog on the website for regular updates and pictures of what we have been doing 
in class.   
 
Weekly Events: 
 
Monday 

 

Tuesday Spanish 
Wednesday Music 
Thursday P.E. – full P.E. kit required 
Friday Homework set  

 
Homework: Homework will be set on SeeSaw for the children to complete. Please 
ensure children have completed it by the following Friday for responses to be made. 
 
Reading: Each child is expected to bring their reading book in each day. Ms. 
Hankinson will read with the children and change books if required. Please ensure 
books have been signed as you listen to your child read and feel free to make 
comments on their progress. 
 
The first part of the morning (8.55 – 9.35) is Basic Skills time, when there will be 
whole class reading, spelling activities, comprehension and grammar work.   
 
English: Class books this term are ‘Seen and not heard’ and ‘Return’. Two genres will 
be taught per text. We would like to encourage all our children and families to read 
together as much as they can. 
 

Maths: The beginning of the morning (8.45-8.55) will be spent doing basic skills. 
This covers the four operations of number (addition, subtraction, multiplication and 
division). Please ensure your child is on time, as they will miss valuable Maths time 
if they are late.  
Year 3 topics this term will be Place Value, Addition and Subtraction and 
Multiplication and Division. 
 
 



 
Science: The term topics are Rocks and Animals Including Humans.    
 
Computing: Topics in Computing are Microsoft Word/E-mail and Programming. 
 
History: The children will be learning about the Stone Age to Iron Age and Railways. 
 
RE: The children will be answering enquiry questions: What does it mean to be a 
Christian in Britain today? and What does it mean to be a Hindu in Britain today? We 
will cover all major religions in our RE topics throughout the year. 
 
PSHE: Topics are Medicine and Staying Safe (Household risks/stealing). 
 
Music: The children will be singing with Mrs. Grindley and will be introduced to the 
glockenspiel. 
 
Spanish: The children will continue to learn Spanish phrases and vocabulary with Mrs. 
Grindley. Topics for the term are Personal information and naming body parts; Family 
and pets     
 
Art: The children will explore the work of Van Gogh to support lessons in painting. 
 
DT: The topic for the term is Healthy and Varied diet (bread). 
  
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Mr. Dean and Ms. Hankinson 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 


